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Mr. A.J. WilliamW
D. H. S. S. 
Hannibal House 29th March 1985 
Elephant and Castle 
London SE1 6TE 

Dear Mr. Williams 

Thank you for your letter of 15th March, asking for realistic 

proposals for plasma harvesting over the next five years. 

For the year 1985/6 we put proposals to our Regional Health Authority 

for the facilities to use 45000 SAG—M packs -as part of our programmed 

proposals towards meeting our targets by 1988.. 

In view of the fact that these proposals have been severely cut and 

we will only be able to use approximately half that number, I can give 

you no realistic proposals as to when we might ever achieve our targets. 

I am sorry I cannot be more helpful. 

Yours sincerely, 
--'-'-'-'-'-'---'--'-'--'-'---'-'-'-'-'-'-'-'---'--'-'--'-'---'-'-'-' -

G RO-C 

C.C. Entwistle ~ 1^
Director 
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